
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE



ANNOUNCEMENTS

Friday, April 9th, 2021



DoSomething Club

Attention all DoSomething Club Members!

- There will be a virtual meeting this Friday at 
3:50 at the following meets link

- The SheDrive campaign will be discussed as 
well as the remaining club actions for this 
quarter

- If you would like more information or are 
interested in joining the club, please contact 
Mrs. Howell in Room J116



House of Refuge Toy/Game Drive

Today starts the Toy/Game drive that benefits the House of Refuge.

Donate items to your 2nd hour classes. The winning class will get ice cream.

The toy/game drive goes through 4/23.



House of Refuge Toy/Game Drive

Everyone, don’t forget the Toy/Game drive that benefits 
the House of Refuge is going on now.

Donate items to your 2nd hour classes. The winning class 
will get ice cream.

The toy/game drive goes through 4/23.



House of Refuge Toy/Game Drive

Everyone this is the last week to donate to the Toy/Game 
drive that benefits the House of Refuge.

Donate items to your 2nd hour classes. The winning class 
will get ice cream.

The toy/game drive goes through this Friday 4/23.



House of Refuge Toy/Game Drive

Reminder tomorrow is the last day to donate to the 
Toy/Game drive that benefits the House of Refuge.

Donate items to your 2nd hour classes. The winning class 
will get ice cream.

The toy/game drive goes through this Friday 4/23.

Thank you to everyone who has donated.



FBLA: House of Refuge Toy/Game Drive

What is happening? FBLA is sponsoring a gently used toy and game drive and 
they will donate the items to House of Refuge.

 When is it happening? April 12-April 23 2021

Which class is collecting items? 2nd hour -  items will be picked up / or email 
Goodwin.andrea@cusd80.com if you need pickup immediately.

What does your class get? The class that donates the most items will receive ice 
cream!

Thank you for your help, the donations really help children and families in difficult 
situations.

Ms. Goodwin & the FBLA Club



SENIORS - CLASS OF 2021

*If you have not had the opportunity to complete your SENIOR EXIT SURVEY, 
please stop by the Career Center and talk with Mrs. Connolly.

*IMPACT Scholar applications are due April 19th by midnight.  Stop by the 
Career Center if you have questions.

*Sun Lakes Vocational Scholarship applications are due Today, April 9th.  Please 
turn into Mrs. Connolly.

*Sun Lakes Rotary Service Above Self Scholarship applications are due Today, 
April 9th.  Need an application, stop by the Career Center!

*Thanks to all of you that successfully completed your FAFSA!!!  Great Job!  😊



Junior High Track and Field

Attention Junior High student athletes - it is almost time for 
TRACK AND FIELD! Track will begin this Monday,  April 12th after 
school.  We need jumpers, throwers, sprinters, relay runners, and 
distance - the year is almost over, get cleared through 
registermyathlete and have some fun competing and working out 
with your fellow athletes.



The Drowsy Chaperone - SPIRIT WEEK

To celebrate  the production of " The Drowsy 
Chaperone" we have a SPIRIT WEEK!

Fri - Character Janet Day - Roaring 20's



COME BE A PART OF JOURNALISM!

Have you ever wanted to be on ESPN?  How about 
a local news anchor?  How about your own sports 
talk show?  What about a beat writer? Then 
Journalism is the class for you!  See Mr. Huston in 
K1 if you’re interested and get a front row seat to 
all the awesome events on Campus!



Junior High Golf

Junior High Golf will start this Monday after 
school in Mr. James classroom - A14.  You do 
not need clubs on the first day.  If you’re 
interested, see Mr. James or Mr. Huston for 
more information.







THAT’S IT FOR TODAY COLTS

DON’T FORGET TO LIVE BY THE 3 C’S:
COURAGE

CHARACTER
COMMITMENT

AND REMEMBER….

IT’S FREE TO BE KIND – GOOD DAY! 


